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The first thing we need to mention are the current year Membership Dues which you have until this 

month’s meeting to get into the club. So please don’t make me have to remind you anymore to get them 

in, remember the club needs your support (enough said). 

Another lHunters lEducation lclass lis lbeing lplanned lfor lMarchl lthe l11th
 l-13 th

 land lthe lfollowing lweek lthe 

18
th

 -20
th

 at 6:00p.m.   Registration can be done online and by calling Dan 214-6727 or Vern 639-8782 

CCW l Classes l will l be l held l March l 15
th

 l & l 16
th

 l from l 1:00-9:00 l p.m., l for l anyone l interested l or l know l of 

anyone who may have a interest call Dan Hosier 269-214-6727 or email hozy@comcast.net 

Sunday Morning Breakfast and Clays at 9:00a.m. each week, the turn out has been light and we haven’t 

had any shooters come by.  For those of you who haven’t made it, stop out and enjoy a good breakfast, 

coffee and camaraderie, no tales are left at the door here. (Proceeds go to the Building Fund) 

Action Pistol continues on Wednesday night’s starting at 6:30p.m. Come by and bring a friend. 

Pheasants Forever’s Lake Michigan Chapter will be holding their annual dinner banquet March 19
th

 at 

the Lakeside Entertainment Center which is located at the corner of Blue Star Hwy and M-140. Doors 

open at 6:00p.m. for a silent auction, live auction and raffles consisting of guns, prints, knives and 

original Pheasant Forever items. As always the proceeds go towards habitat projects in Van Buren and 

Allegan counties.  For more information contact Bob at 269-214-2550 

S.W. Michigan Friends of the NRA Dinner Event will be held on March 28
th

 at the Van Buren County 

ISD Conference Center located in Lawrence.  The event will start at 5:00p.m. with social hour, dinner, 

silent auction, raffles and live auction.  Reserve you dinner ticket or package by calling Dave Wiatrowski 

269-637-2375 daytime or 269-207-7277  

Jim Emenhiser is the lucky winner of a free club membership from our Membership Drawing.  You can 

get in on this drawing by signing up at any monthly club meeting.  You can enter as many times as you 

wish so the more meetings you attend the better your chances of winning will be.  

Vern Hosier tells me that there will be a fish boil starting at 6:15 before this months membership 

meeting, so be sure and come early and bring your appetite, he does a really fine job.  

Next Membership Meeting will be February 11
th

 at 7:00p.m. 

 

                   February                                                                                       March 

11
th

  Membership Meeting 7:00P.m.                          1
st
 Youth Archery and Smallbore rifle 

16
th

 Youth Archery and Youth Smallbore Rifle  10
th

  Membership Meeting    

        11
th

 Hunters Safety 

        15
th

 Youth Archery/ Rifle  ,  CCW Class 

        19
th

 Pheasants Forever Dinner 

        28th Friends of the NRA Foundation Dinner 

 

Wednesdays 6:30p.m.  Action Pistol     --------------    Sunday Mornings 9:00a.m. Breakfast 

Geneva Wren Youth Shooting Sports starts Feb. 28
th

 and on the 3
rd

,4
th

 and 5th Thursdays through May 

 

This Newsletter is available online at www.shrgc.org,  current news 


